
PUBLISHING UPDATED DOCUMENTS REGARDING THE OPEN SEASON PROCEDURE 

Taking into consideration the actions held by FGSZ Ltd. that were transmitted to TRANSGAZ SA on 

July 18th 2017, earlier today, July 20th 2017, updated documents for the open season procedure, 

engaging capacity reservation at the Romania-Hungary border, were published. The specified 

documents are available at the following URL:  

http://www.transgaz.ro/ro/informatii-clienti/sezon-deschis-ro-hu   

Interested stakeholders are kindly asked to forward the observations regarding the published 

documents at the following email address: opeanseason@transgaz.ro and drpptgn@anre.ro. The 

response deadline is July 24th 2017, 16:00 CET.  
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